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INTENT TO RENEW 

 
The Department of Homeless Services of the New York City Department of Social Services plans to 

renew one (1) contract with the contractor listed below for the provision of Shelter Services for 

Families with Children at Echo Place. The renewal term shall be as set forth below. Anyone having 

comments on the Contractor’s performance on the proposal renewal contract may contact Lorna 

Hinds via e-mail at hindsl@dss.nyc.gov.  

 

 

SHELTER SERVICES FOR FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN AT ECHO PLACE 

 
SUS-Urgent Housing Programs, Inc.  

463 7th Avenue, 17th Floor 

New York, NY 10018 

Site: Echo Place  

246 Echo Place 

Bronx, NY 10457 

EPIN: 07121P8069KXLR001 

Term: 7/1/2025 – 6/30/2029 
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